PEPIE 
Public Employer Personnel Information Exchange

October 29, 2019
Dear PEPIE Member:

Our Annual Survey meeting of PEPIE will be held at the City of West Palm Beach Mary V. McDonald-Wilson Center.  The meeting is scheduled to begin at 12:00 pm on Friday, November 15, 2019 and should conclude by 4:00p.m.   There will be NO cost for this meeting.

12:00 p.m.


-

Registration

12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m.
-

Lunch social

1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.

-

Meeting Activities

It is important that we have all members present at the meeting as we will be making plans for the content of the 2020 PEPIE Salary Survey.  We would like you and key members of your staff to attend, especially any member of your staff who will be completing the survey for 2020.  If you cannot attend the meeting, but which to participate of the survey, please let me know.
This is a great opportunity for all the staff from each of our participating employers to meet and share our experiences.

During this meeting we will discuss the following:

1. Benchmark job classifications – Additions/deletions and/or revision to current descriptions.

2. Changes/recommendations for this year’s Annual Salary Survey

Attached you will find the following documents:

1. 2020 PEPIE Salary Survey RSVP Form – Please complete and fax/email the form not later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, November 8, 2019 so we have a count of the number who will attend.  
2. List of the benchmark job descriptions from the 2019 PEPIE Annual Salary Survey -- Please review them and come prepare to discuss any changes and/or additions during the meeting.  
If you have any new job classifications that you want to include in this year’s survey, please send me a copy of the job description prior to the meeting.   I will include it with the other documents for the meeting.  Please send it not later than Friday, November 8, 2019. During the meeting you will be ask to explain the job to the participants in order to make a decision.
Hope you have a Happy Thanksgiving Day!  I hope to see you on Friday, November 15, 2019.
Sylvia C. Gregory

Assistant Director of Human Resources
City of West Palm Beach

401 Clematis Street, 3rd Floor

West Palm Beach FL  33407

Telephone 561-494-1021

Fax 561-494-1036

Enclosures

DIRECTIONS TO THE CITY OF WEST PALM BEACH MARY V. MCDONALD-WILSON CENTER
The Mary V. McDonald-Wilson Center (Gaines Park Community Center) is located at 1501 N. Australian Avenue, West Palm Beach, FL.    Take I-95 to Palm Beach Lakes Blvd. Exit 71 (heading East).  Turn left at Australian Bld.   Turn left at Gaines Park Community Center.  The Mary V McDonald-Wilson Center is located at the back.  There is parking available at the center.
